

t: 01727854726 www.beaumontschool.com e:

admin@beaumont.school Headteacher: Mr M Atkinson e: head@beaumont.school

November 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: Spanish Film GCSE Study Day - Wednesday 28th February 2024

I am delighted to be able to offer Year 10 Spanish GCSE students the opportunity to attend a study day relating to Spanish Film at the British Film Institute, Southbank, London on Wednesday 28th February 2024. This interactive event will be conducted mainly in Spanish and explores elements of the Media aspect of the GCSE Specification. The day has been designed to help students with their understanding of film terminology and to help to prepare them for the writing paper.

We shall travel to the venue by coach leaving school at 9am and returning at approximately 5pm. Students will be required to bring a packed lunch or enough money to cover food and drink for the day. Students will contact parents on the return journey if we expect to arrive after this time.

The cost of the trip will be £32 and this will cover entry to the event and transport to and from the venue. Unfortunately, the school is unable to meet the cost of this trip from its own funds so the visit will only be able to go ahead if parents are prepared to pay a voluntary contribution. Please note if all parents are not prepared to make the contribution then the visit may not be able to take place for any of the students. If you are in receipt of income support or other benefits it may be possible for some financial assistance to be provided.

If you would like your child to participate in this enjoyable and valuable trip, please sign them up through the Trips section on your 'My Child at School' (MCaS) account no later than Friday 1st December 2023.

I will issue more information to students in due course but if you have any queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lutz, Head of Modern Languages



















